
In view of the heightened threat situation, MOH has stepped up 
security measures, including at our polyclinics.

Patients can expect delays when entering our polyclinics due 
to these enhanced checks.

We seek our patients’ understanding and 
support during this period as we work to keep 
our polyclinics safe and secure for everyone.
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